a) Retaining the identity of the (ibrary, which is one of the leading,
and perhaps the only remaining, topographical (ibrary run by a
local trust rather than being in public or university ownership
left in Britain,

b) The creation of the Salt Club which could help in improving
access to the collection and stimulate new membership for the
Friends, and

c) The use of the Trustees’ Room as a ‘break-out area’ that could
retain some books: whilst the new Salt Library section in the new
building would take the more valuable items, there is scope for

further books to be displayed elsewhere, and we would (ike to
suggest that the Trustees and the Friends be involved in
developing the policy for this.

‘We wish the Trustees and the Archive Service a successful outcome in
this ‘once in a generation opportunity’.

Kind regards,

AL

Chairman of the [riends of the Wi”iam Salt Librarg.

Chairman: Dr David Jacques, Sugnall Hall, Sugnall, Stafford ST21 6NF

Acting Secretary: Margaret George, , ma.george@btconnect.com
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